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6th July 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Final week of term reminder
During the final week of term, we would like to invite you and your child to visit school to collect their end of year reports, say goodbye to their current teacher and say hello to their new teacher. Each year group will have a window of time when their reports and teachers will be available. We have split the sessions in to two halves, based on the first letter of your child’s surname; this is so everyone does not arrive at the same time. Please see these below:

Year 5 – Monday 13th July (1.00pm – 2.15pm A-M, 2.15pm – 3.30pm N-Z)

Year 4 – Tuesday 14th July (1.00pm – 2.15pm A-M, 2.15pm – 3.30pm N-Z)

Year 6 – Wednesday 15th July (1.00pm – 2.15pm A-M, 2.15pm – 3.30pm N-Z)
Leavers’ Hoodies will also be available for collection 

Year 3 – Thursday 16th July (9.30am – 10.45am A-M, 10.45am – 12.00 noon N-Z)

In order to ensure good social distancing practices are adhered to, we may ask some parents to wait outside if we feel there are too many in the school hall.

Well, it has been a term that we’ll never forget and we would like to say thank you for all your support. We are really proud of the great teamwork we have shown between school and home. Thank you for all the kind messages and emails that have been sent to school as these have been very much appreciated. We have done our best to ensure all children have had an opportunity to come to school before we return in September and we have enjoyed seeing them back in the classroom. From feedback we have had from children and parents, we are pleased this is something that the children have enjoyed.  

Returning to school in September
The government announced their plans on Thursday 2nd July for schools to reopen to all pupils. We are busy updating our risk assessment and preparing the school building for this return. To this end, we would like to ask for your support by using the school website to check updates that might occur over the summer holidays. We will update the school website by 1pm every Monday with any changes that might impact on all pupils returning in September. Please don’t email or phone the school as we don’t have the resources to respond during the summer holidays.    

We are expecting all children back on Wednesday 2nd September. Children will attend school in their full school uniform and have their PE kits in school as normal. (Please remember to label all clothing and equipment with your child’s name to ensure that lost items can be found easily).

Earlybirds will be open for those parents that need this childcare provision. Please complete the booking forms that have been sent to you and online payments can be made in the usual way. 



School dinners will be available each day and these can be paid for online. We ask for your support by making regular payments and not letting your account get into arrears. 

We hope you all have a very happy Summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you again in September.

Yours sincerely,


Mr S Pearson
Headteacher













Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1JB
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